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Sign Up In the  
Lobby to Help! 

(High School Youth or Adult Your responsibility 
will be to escort the children to each activity)  

 

Greeters & Registration 
  

Decorations  
 

Music 
 

Crafts  
 

Games 
 

Snacks 

Vacation Bible School  
June 20-24, 6:30-8:00 pm 
Children Who Have Completed Kindergarten through 5th Grade 

 
At Food Truck Party VBS, your children  
will enjoy an interactive, energizing,  
Bible-based good time as they get on a  
roll with God! 
 
They will become Chefs and discover how we 
can turn to God in prayer every day to meet our 
needs and how we can join God in providing for 
the needs of others.  
 
After a high-energy Opening Assembly time, the Chefs make their way to the Bible 
Story Station. Interactive Bible lessons reveal Daily Specials to equip your Chefs for an 
active life with God. Your Chefs will also discover our Main Course (Bible memory 
verse), which will remain with them in their faith long after VBS.  
 
The children will expand on what they’ve discovered by making their own art projects 
at the Craft Station, singing new songs at the Music Station, exploring the wonders of 
God’s creation at the Science Station, playing games at the Recreation Station, and 
enjoying tasty treats at the Snack Station. Along the way, the Chefs will hear about our 

 
 SCAN THE QR CODE 
WITH YOUR PHONE 

CAMERA TO 
REGISTER YOUR 

CHILD  

Youth Summer Camp 
Orlando, FL - June 17-17 

Please Be in Prayer for  
Our Youth Group! 

Jasmine 

McKenzie 

Abby 

Bella 

Briley 

Lily 

Elizabeth 

Emily 

Owen 

Robbie 

Matthew 

Dylan 

Noah 

Erin 

Selena 

Ella 

Jessi 

Chaperones 

Amy Byrd 
Sam Steele 

Esther Slocum 
Josh Slocum 

 



A Word From Your Pastor 
I am so thankful for our church’s heart for our 
community and city. On May 25th we hosted the 
fifth graders of Holiday Hill Elementary School and 
their families for a graduation ceremony. Thank 
you for supporting and leading such ministries. In 
the coming months even more such opportunities 
will be upon us. 
 
On Saturday, June 11th, we will host a community-
wide First Responder Appreciation Day. 
Supported by the Fraternity Order of Police and 
local businesses, we will host this event that 
recognizes and thanks our first responder 
community. The day will be fun with displays of 
first responder vehicles and gear, food trucks, and 
other activities. We will set up a tent to promote 
our upcoming Vacation Bible School (VBS) and if 
you are willing to help with that project, please 
contact the church office (721-0721).  
 
Speaking of VBS, we will hold it Monday, June 20th 
– Friday, June 24th, from 6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. If 
you have not registered your child/grandchild, 
please do so at our church website 
(www.holidayhillbc.org). If you are willing to serve 
during VBS, please contact the church office or 
sign-up in the church lobby. On Sunday, June 26th, 
we will celebrate VBS together in Sunday worship 
and then fellowship together afterwards with 
Food Trucks! J We can do many things to prepare 
for VBS but may our first two actions be to pray 
and to invite children to attend.  

Last fall our local association of Southern Baptist 
churches, First Coast Churches, sponsored an 
event called LoveJax. The event sought for 
churches to express love and compassion to its 
community in various ways, and one way we did 
so was by serving Holiday Hill Elementary School 
on a cleanup day around their grounds. We are 
going to have the opportunity to show 
compassion to our community again this fall, but 
it will be much larger. SEND Relief , an arm of our 
North American Mission Board, focuses on 
ministering to those in need by showing 
compassion and expressing and sharing the 
Gospel of Jesus Christ. On September 16th and 
17th, SEND Relief will be in Jacksonville for what it 
calls a SEND Relief Tour. The tour partners with 
local churches to serve their communities. To 
find out more about this opportunity visit 
www.servetour.org, and scroll down to the 
‘Jacksonville’ picture and click on it. You will see a 
brief video that explains some of what will be 
occurring. We as a church will be involved and as 
the summer rolls on you will hear more and 
more. Decide now to participate, look at the 
information on the website, and be ready to give 
your ‘Yes’ when signing up and preparing begins. 
 
Thank you for loving your community because 
you love Jesus :) 
 
Pastor Albert 

All Ministries Begin at 6:30 pm 

Adult Bible Study - The Book of Joshua 
 

Youth Bible Study  
6th - 12th Grade 

 

Children’s Ministry 
Kindergarten - 5th Grade 

 

Preschool Ministry 
Birth through Pre-K 

 

Worship Team Practice 
6:30 pm 

Sunday Services 
Worship Team Rehearsal - 8:45 am 

Men & Women’s Community Groups  
9:45 am 

Morning Worship - 11:00 am 

 

Holiday Hill Ecuador Mission Team 
Trip Dates: July 23-29 

 

Team Members 

Recycle Old 
Electronics  

Batteries 

Chargers  

Digital Cameras  

Ink/Toner 
Cartridges  
(in bag please) 

 

Place in box in foyer 
or the church office  

Cell Phones  

iPads  

Tablets  

Laptops  

iPods  

Aircards & Bluetooth 
Accessories 

MP3 Players  

 

All Proceeds Benefit the Ecuador Mission Trip 

www.Pateministries.org 

Marvin Brooks 
Peggy Brooks 
Albert Byrd 

Matthew Byrd 
Steve Dennis 

Deanna Dennis 

Debbie Ingram 
Owen Ingram 

Jason Lee 
Rachel Lee 
Carol Pugh  

Send Relief Serve Tour 
Love Jax Weekend 

September 16th & 17th 
We will have a great opportunity to engage our 

community with the love of Christ 
Stay tuned for more information 

www.servetour.org 

Women’s Outing to Savannah  
July 9 | More Details Coming Soon 

Josh’s World 
 

We are here! The Orlando trip is upon us. The following is a brief list of final instructions.  
 
Paperwork and money due. Sunday June 5 is when all final paperwork and money will be due. Be sure 
to have your stuff notarized. I do not want to have to hire freelancers from the mob to shake you down 
the week before we go.  
 
Parent meeting. An optional parent meeting will be held after service in the fellowship hall on Sunday 
June 5. If parents have any final questions or concerns, then would we be the time to ask them. Also if 
you still need a notary, one will be provided during this time.  
 
Orlando. We leave for Orlando after church on Sunday June 12. We need there for worship service. In 
other words, be there before 11am on Sunday June 12 with all your luggage and other necessities. That 
way I will not have to hire any freelance mob members to shake you down before we go.  
 
Hope to see you in a few weeks. Take care and God Bless.   In Him, Josh  |  Micah 6:8 

http://www.holidayhillbc.org
http://www.servetour.org
http://www.Pateministries.org
http://www.servetour.org


MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

Ecuador Team Meeting ........ June 5, 3:00 pm 

Deacon’s Meeting ................ June 9, 6:30 pm 

Glynlea HOA Meeting ........... June 9, 7pm 

Prayer Walk .......................... June 11 

First Responder Day ............. June 11, 11:00am-4:00 pm 

Missions Team Meeting, June 13, 6:30 pm 

Stewardship Meeting ........... June 14, 6:30 pm 

VBS ....................................... June 20-24 

Benevolence Offering 
Sunday, June 19 

 
On Father’s Day we will have an offering 
for our church’s benevolence ministry. 

Monies raised go directly to meet needs 
within our church family and community 

such as food and unpaid bills. 

 

 

LAW ENFORCEMENT & FIREFIGHTER APPRECIATION DAY 

COMMUNITY EVENT | JUNE 11 | HOLIDAY HILL CHURCH 

 

WE ARE CALLED TO 
SERVE 
The City 
Rescue 
Mission 
exists to 
transform the 
lives of the homeless and 
needy, serving them 
through the love and 
compassion of Jesus Christ. 
 

In April, nine of our 
members answered that 
call.   The City Rescue 
Mission staged a first-time 
event called "CRM On a 
Mission" on their 426 S. 
McDuff Avenue campus. 
This was a luncheon event 
where they volunteered as 
servers, cooks, and kitchen 
aides.   Thank you Steve 
Dennis, Kately Flynn, Betty 
Jones, Nova Harb, Rita Harb, 
David Shoemaker, Albert 
Byrd, Sam Steele, and Bob 
Wilmot for demonstrating 
the love of 
Christ and 
giving your 
time to 
those less 
fortunate. 

 

Memory Verse 

Challenge 
The winners of the 

Micah 6:8 Memory 

Verse Challenge were: 

 

Gracyn 

&  

Ellie! 

Kids Church Sunday Mornings 11:00 

New Series 

“God’s Colors” 
 

06/05: Green - Creation 
 

 

06/12:   Brown - Noah & the Ark 
 Meet Ms. Maria in the sanctuary 
 

 

06/19:   Red - Moses & the Red Sea 
 

 

06/26/:  No Kids Church 
 VBS Program    

Finishing 

up our 

“Wonder” 

series in 

the WOW 

Lab on 

06/08 as well as our  

Exodus 15:11 Memory Verse 

Challenge. 

 

No WOW on 06/22 because  

we are in VBS that week. 

WOW resumes on 06/29 

with a new exciting series 

and a new MEMORY VERSE 

CHALLENGE! 


